
Recognition of fundamental rights for Dr Djalali - 06.05.2021 

 

 

On Monday 26 April Prof. Ole Petter Ottersen, President of the Karolinska Institutet, Prof. Gian 

Carlo Avanzi, Rector of Università del Piemonte Orientale, and Prof. Caroline Pauwels, Rector 

of Vrije Universiteit Brussel, called for the release of Dr Djalali in the following statement1. The 

CRef joins EUA in supporting this effort by publicising this statement on his website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 https://www.maynoothuniversity.ie/sar-europe/news/call-urgent-action-prominent-universities-we-must-do-

everything-our-power-save-dr-ahmadreza-djalali 


